I, Clarissa Williams am very pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

This bill is very important to myself and other Oregonians searching for additional safe and ecologically conscious death care
options. The science is well established, and the service is so crucial as a kind and loving option when you are dying or one of your

loved ones dies. Oregon has a long history of commitment to the environment, please continue that history in your consideration of
this bill.

| ask for your support of this important legislation.
Sincerely,

Clarissa Williams

Florence, Oregon

Clarissa.anne86@gmail.com



